

TORO BABIES HOME

P.O. Box 500, Tel: (256) 0772614801 Fort Portal Uganda.

admin@torobabieshom.org www.torobabieshome.org

24 - 07 - 2017

Marina Meger MEGER Consulting Kantor-Rose-Str. 9 31868 Ottenstein GERMANY

Dear Mrs. Marina Meger,

I send you greetings and best regards from the Board of Governors of Toro Babies Home.

On their sitting on 21.07.2017, the Board Of Governors expressed their gratitude to you for the enormous support you are giving to Toro Babies Home. Thank you very much for that noble job of helping the BOG of TBH in their endeavor to take care of the most vulnerable and need children and babies.

The board members requested me to write to you and inform you that you have their mandate to fundraise for TBH on their behalf and they value and appreciate all the efforts you are putting in. The BOG now acknowledges that since you started supporting TBH, you have made substantial contributions and you continue to do so. We are therefore suggesting that we make our partnership more formal so that, we are helped to have better understanding of each other's roles and responsibilities. This is a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) which outlines, for example, how/when to present to you reports, conditions for the finances received from you, information sharing etc.

May I therefore request you to suggest those issues and points which you think should be included in the MoU.

God bless you.

Fr. Joseph Musana

C/p Board, Toro Babies Home

Copy to: The Trustees

All Members of the Board

The Matron TBH